
Men’s Club Board Meeting Minutes from Sept. 2, 2024 

The following are the minutes of the Temeku Hills Men’s Golf Club Executive Board held in the HOA 
Room of Temeku Hills on Monday, Sept. 2, 2024. 

President Scott Mayfield called the meeting to order at 1 p.m.  OMicers in attendance: Ron 
Frederick, Pete Johnson, Bob Dubay, John Hannaman, Sean Dillon, Knute Jackson, and Lee 
Wortman. 

The meeting minutes from the August 5th meeting were approved.  The motion to approve by Ron 
Frederick and seconded by Lee Wortman. 

The Financial Report was presented by R. Frederick.  The Men’s Club closed out August with a bank 
balance of $8,253.20.  The income comparison to last year finds us -$217 to our budget.  The 
financial report was approved.  The motion to approve by Knute Jackson and seconded by John 
Hannaman. 

The Tournament Report was presented by B. Dubay.  Our next tournament will be the 6x6x6 on Sept. 
18th.  Holes 1-6 Best Ball, Holes 7-12 Scramble, Holes 13-18 Alternate shot.  Bob and Knute have 
been working together to implement the Golf Genius program and it is working well.  Only 2 golfers 
didn’t register through Golf Genius for the August 28th tournament.  

The Membership Report was presented by J. Hannaman.  The total membership in our club is 188 
and the total associate membership is 109 for a total of 297.   

Handicap Chairman S. Dillon reported that the member’s postings are going well and only a couple 
players failed to post the past week. 

Web Chairman K. Jackson reported no new business. 

Rules Chairman L. Wortman reported no new business. 

 Old Business: (None) 

New Business: The Election Committee will be formed shortly to select candidates for the 
elections coming up in October.  The Scary Scramble will take place on October 30th.  The annual 
Christmas Brunch will be held on December 14th.  

The next meeting of the Men’s Club Board will be in the HOA Boardroom at 1 p.m. on October 7th. 

The meeting was adjourned at 1:50 p.m. 

Prepared by Pete Johnson filling in for Secretary Jim Loy  

  

 

    


